

11th May 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

My name is Blessings Chavula and I am the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of mHub, and I highly recommend Aze Eugene Kandiero who has been working for mHub for the last three years. I can attest to Aze Kandiero's outstanding work ethic and abilities. Aze Kandiero is one of the best achievers in the program department, consistently meeting organisation and project specific objectives and goals.

Because of his excellent and professional work, I heartily recommend Aze Eugene Kandiero for the Masters in Project Management program at ESAMI University. Furthermore, he will be able to improve his project management skills and apply this knowledge to the projects he manages and further his management career. If more information is required, I will gladly offer it.

Regards,

Blessings Chavula

Chief Executive Officer (CEO), mHub.

byechavula@mhubmw.com

+265997117664